
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 4/20/2011 2:16:39 PM 

'ram@cpuc.ca.gov' (ram@cpuc.ca.gov)
'pearlie.sabino@cpuc.ca.gov' (pearlie.sabino@cpuc.ca.gov); Dowdell, Jennifer 
(JKD5@pge.com); 'kcl@cpuc.ca.gov' (kcl@cpuc.ca.gov); 'rmp@cpuc.ca.gov' 
(rmp@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:
Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: PG&E's Spot Market Natural Gas Purchase Reports

Mr. Myers,
Enclosed please find PG&E's Spot Market Natural Gas Purchase Report for the month of March 
2011, pursuant to the CPUC's data request PG&E No. G-37.
Hard copy of this report will also be hand-delivered to the CPUC office to your attention.

PG&E is furnishing these reports on a confidential basis under the provisions of Section 583 of the 
Public Utilities Code.

Thank you.
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